Republic of the Philippines
National Electrification Administration

“The 1ot Perjormance Governance Syotem - Tnstitutionalised Hational Government Hgency”

3 January 2013

MENMORANDUM No. 2013-001 _

TO : ALL GENERAL MANAGERS OF
ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES

SUBJECT : FINAL SUBMISSION OF SEP/BLEP MASTERLIST
(2013 - 2015)

This refers to the series of Sitio Electrification Program (SEP)/Barangay Line
Enhancement Program (BLEP) Regional Workshops held during the last quarter of
2012, wherein, the ECs’ sitio focal persons have tentatively programmed various
areas for funding/implementation. NEA has emphasized the submission of pertinent
documents (EC’s Board Resolution approving the SEP/BLEP Masterlist (2013-2015),
Budget Partnership Agreements (BPAs), Certifications from Barangay Chairmen) on
or before 28 December 2012.

However, the holiday season may have caused lag in some ECs regarding compliance
of said requirement. As such, this is our last call to all concerned ECs to send through
email, all the pertinent requirements to NEA CORPLAN at corplanreppdd@yahoo.com
not later than 5:00 PM of Monday, 07 January 2013. The submitted e-copy should
be in_excel format. Your final SEP/BLEP Masterlist (2013-2015) will enable us to
facilitate the allocation of project funds.

For strict compliance.
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Administrator
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